
April 6, 2020

VIA CERTIFIED MAIL
RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED
Houston Police Department
Public Information Act Office
1200 Travis Street
Houston, TX 77002

re: Public Information Act Request
Sean Haynes
Dwight Trewayne Jones
Aniekan Idongesit Eudoc

Dear Sir/Madame:

Pursuant to the Public Information Act, Chapter 552 of the Texas Government Code, I am
requesting any and all files, records, and any other documents in the possession of the Houston
Police Department related to Sean Patrick Haynes (DOB 1/31/80), the murder of Dwight
Trewayne Jones occurring on or about January 1, 1998, and/or Aniekan Idongesit Eduok (aka
Steve Eduok) (DOB 11/6/74; Date of Death: 1/11/99). 

For the purposes of this request, the terms “records” and “documents” are intended to
include, without limitation, any and all written, typed, printed, recorded, graphic
computer-generated, or other matter of any kind from which information can be derived, whether
produced, reproduced, or stored on paper, cards, tapes, films, electronic facsimiles, computer
storage devices, or any other medium.  They include, without limitation, letters, memoranda
(including internal memoranda), calendars, schedules, books, indices, notes, printed forms,
publications, press releases, notices, minutes, summaries or abstracts, reports, files, transcripts,
computer tapes, printouts, drawings, photographs, recordings (including both videotapes and
audiotapes), telegrams, and telex messages, as well as any reproductions thereof that differ in any
way from any other reproduction, such as copies containing marginal notations.

If you remove any documents from the file, I would ask that you provide me with a list
containing a general description of each of the documents exempted from public disclosure and



the specific reason for the exemption.

Please contact me if you have any questions.  Thank you for your time and attention
regarding this matter.

Very truly yours,

F. Clinton Broden



b.c.c. Sean Haynes


